





Mr. Raanan (Rani) Levy President Israel Laad Foundation

January 2017

Dear Raanan,

This summer we mark our first year with the "Israel Laad Evening School" in our city and in our high school, in Bat-Yam.

With your incredible donation of three 3D Printers and laptop computers and a package of well-trained instructors you have provided us with, we created an amazing program inside our school. For a whole year, young teens from the neighborhood our school is located in, are coming every afternoon and evening and enjoy - free of charge, the experience of designing, and "printing" their own artifacts and ideas. As you have probably noticed in your visits here, the program is a huge success.

It goes without saying; that there is not a chance those children would ever have access to any such cutting-edge technology, without the support of "Israel-Laad". For many of those children, it is the only way to have access to a computer, let alone, use such advanced applications.

I want to thank the donors of Israel-Laad for supporting this program, and we hope for many years ahead of close cooperation.

Sincerely,
Eytan Bar-Lev
Principal
Branco Weiss High School
Bat-Yam, Israel

תיכון ברנקו וייס עייש זיקלין כהנוב ,בת ים.רחוב הגיבורים 33 בת ים. מיקוד: 5933317. טלפון : 03-5090784. פקס: 03-5090683